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MEDIA RELEASE 

Snellville Tag Office Closing for Repairs 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

LAWRENCEVILLE, Ga., July 8, 2024 – The Gwinnett County Tax Commissioner’s Snellville 
Tag Office, located at 2845 Lenora Church Road, will be closed Wednesday, July 24 until 
Monday, July 29 for repairs to a water main break. 

Customers can access all DMV services at the GCTC’s other tag locations: Lawrenceville, 
North Gwinnett, Norcross and Peachtree Corners. The tag offices are open from 8:30 
a.m. until 5:30 p.m. on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. Operating hours 
extend to 6 p.m. on Wednesdays. Customers can find locations for the tag offices and 
conduct a range of DMV services at www.gwinnetttaxcommissioner.com. Online 
services include tag renewal, change of address and canceling a registration.  

Individuals also have the option to renew their vehicle registration and get their tag in 
hand at one of 12 kiosks in the county, including two 24-hour kiosks at the Lawrenceville 
and North Gwinnett tag office locations. The kiosk housed in Publix at 3550 Centerville 
Highway in Snellville is the closest to the Snellville Tag Office. It is available during the 
store’s operating hours. The kiosks accept debit and credit cards. There is a small 
convenience fee to use a kiosk. 

If further assistance is needed, customers can call the GCTC’s DMV customer service line 
at 770-822-8818, or they can email tag@gwinnettcounty.com. 

About the Gwinnett County Tax Commissioner 
Gwinnett County Tax Commissioner Denise R. Mitchell, MPA, is a constitutional official responsible to bill, 
collect and disburse over $2 billion in personal and property taxes and administer homestead exemptions 
for the nearly one million Gwinnett County residents. Serving also as an agent for the state of Georgia, the 
tax commissioner registers and titles motor vehicles and disburses associated revenue. As of December 
31, 2023, the GCTC has registered the highest number of motor vehicles in the state. 
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